City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Allocation of Funds for DSS Marshall Plaza

LOCATION: 900 East Marshall Street

CONTACT: Misty Thompson, Deputy Director
Department of Social Services

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 6

PROPOSAL: To amend Ord. No. 2021-051 to
allocate $3,607,410.44 from the Reserve Fund to the
Capital Budget to fund renovations to the

Marshall Plaza Building located at 900 East Marshall
Street for use by the Department of Social Services.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-5789 or matthew.ebinger@richmondgov.com




